





August 30, 2007
        MEETING NOTICE WITH TIME CHANGE
Dear Precinct Committeemen:


Please be advised that the September meeting of the Edwardsville 

Township Democratic Precinct Committeemen has been scheduled for Tuesday, September, 12th, 2007 at 6:00 PM. at the Hays-Mallory Building.

Please note the time change.  We are meeting one hour earlier than the normal time! Therefore please mark your calendars for Tuesday, September, 12th, at 6:00 PM.

The earlier time will accommodate a call for a special meeting of our party’s organization to elect a successor to Mac Warfield that will be taking place at the courthouse in Edwardsville at 7:00 PM that same evening.  You will be receiving a separate notice for this meeting from the central committee.
I look forward to seeing you at both meetings. 





Very truly yours,







William A. Mudge










